
   The presentation, Cyberbullying and Digital
Reputation by Dr. Sabella has been
rescheduled for November 15th. See the flier
on page 3 for more information.
     The cost of field trips is rising and the PTA
would like to help to offset these expenses.
However, we can not do this and continue club
support, bring in assemblies, and show our
teachers and staff our appreciation if we do not
reach our Cougar Campaign goal. Please
consider a tax-deductible donation to help us
reach our goal.  Donate online here or scan the
QR code. Cash or check donations (payable to
CMS PTA) can be dropped off in the school
office in an envelope addressed to CMS PTA.
Not sure if you donated already? 
Email treasurer@cockeysvillemiddlepta.org
and we can check for you.

IMPORTANT DATES
November 1-11: Food Drive-flier p. 2
November 4th: 1st Marking Period
Ends  *3 Hour Early Dismissal*
November 8: Schools Closed, Election
Day
November 10: Under the Stars Dance
November 11: CYC
November 14: PTA Meeting;     
 Reflections Entry Deadline
November 15: Speaker Series-flier p. 3
November 14-18: American Education
Week

Nov. 15: 8th grade families
Nov. 16: 7th grade families
Nov. 17: 5th & 6th grade families

Nov. 23: 3-Hour Early Dismissal
Nov. 24: School Closed
Nov. 25: School Closed
Nov. 30: Band Concert

Message from the President

CMS PTA November 2022

A friendly reminder to do your BCPS volunteer training.  Your completed form
can be turned in to Mrs. Wortman in the front office. A link to the training can
be found on the PTA website: https://cockeysvillemiddlepta.org/helpful-links/

Outreach
     Please help us to provide Thanksgiving
meals to CMS families.  There will be a 
 schoolwide food drive November 1-11th. 
 Thanksgiving meal items have been split up
among the grades.  See the flier on page 2 for
items to donate. Students can drop off their
items into bins outside of their advisory or 1st
period class.
  If you are able to donate a turkey, or gift
card to a local food store, please contact
cmsptapresident21@gmail.com (these items
don't go in the bins)  

Reusable shopping bags are also in need.
Watch for our Giving Tree sign up which will

be coming mid-November. 



Reflections
     All students are encouraged to "Show
Your Voice" in the PTA Reflections Art
contest. Create an original artwork in any of
six categories: dance choreography, film
production, literature, musical composition,
photography, and visual arts (including 3D
art). Your entry needs: Entry form,(signed
by parent/guardian) and an artist statement.
Stop by the display in the school office for
specific guidelines for each category,
general guidelines, and entry forms.

Submissions are due by November 14,
2022.

More information can be found on our
website:
cockeysvillemiddlepta.org/reflections 

https://cockeysvillecougars.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true&category=Cougar+Campaign
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